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FCPD to participate in "Click it or Ticket"
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department reminds all drivers of the importance
of seat belt use every time you get in your vehicle.

The department will participate in the Click it or Ticket mobilization
enforcemnet November 23 - 27 which is aimed at enforcing seat belt use to help
keep everyone on the road safe.

During the mobilization Falls City Police Officers will work overtime focusing on
seat belt use to ensure the seat belt safety message gets out to all drivers and
passengers. Everyone is asked to take two seconds to make it CLICK. Buckling
up is more than just a good idea, it's the law.
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